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DISTRICT TEAM 

I know everyone is tired of being locked down and not going any 
where.  I know I am. 
 
I have noticed that some Chapters are starting back to riding.  That is 
great. We can’t stay locked up forever. There is not a lot to write about 
since very little is going on in GWRRA.  Chapter T had their Spring 
Fling with 50 Members attending and they have their 2021 Spring 
Fling set for May 14-15, 2021 so make your plans. Remember our 
Ride In is still on for October 8th, 9th & 10th.  (see Flyer attached). 
 
As chapters start to get back together, I know it may be hard to go to a 
restaurant because of the social distancing. A lot of the restaurants 
are not opening their banquet rooms up and not letting more than 10 
sit together. This may cause a problem for some chapters.  You might 
try to have a picnic ride. Let everyone bring their own lunch and ride to 
a park and have lunch and your gathering. You will have to start to 
think out of the box. 
 
You know you don’t have to have a permanent meeting place any-
more. You can meet about anywhere you can park your bike. I am not 
sure if we will ever get back to what we call normal. 
 
Make your plans and see what happens. 
 
Please Ride and Meet safely. 

 

Frank & Melinda Brothers 
District Directors 

Frank & Melinda Brothers, District Directors 

mailto:wdis@bellsouth.net


Page Two 

 

Michael and Susan worked in the same industry and talked on the phone for over 20 years but 
had never met each other.  They connected on Facebook and in February 2018 Michael posted 
an article about motorcycle awareness and safety which caught Susan's attention.  One remark 
lead to another and they agreed to go to lunch and officially "meet each other".  That lunch lasted 
two hours and they clicked immediately. 
 
Michael has two adult daughters and three grown grandsons.  Susan has one adult son and one 
young grandson.  Both families were glad they had met someone as a companion.  Michael and 
Susan are both retired and agreed to join forces and share a home together. 
 
Michael joined Chapter A in October 2016 as a way to ride with a group and meet new 
friends.  He invited Susan to a meeting, and she was impressed with the camaraderie of the 
members and the atmosphere of a large family.  Susan became a member of Chapter A in Octo-
ber 2018. 
 
They were honored to be chosen as Couple of the Year 2020 and are proud to represent Chapter 
A whenever possible. 

Introducing Michael Tant and Susan Scott 

Chapter A’s Couple of the Year 

We are very proud to announce that 
Georgia District Couple of the Year, 
Bob & Karla Greer, from Chapter A 
have been chosen as the 2020-2021 
Southeast Territory International Cou-
ple of the Year. 



 




